
Oregon’s Bottle Bill

INWhat’s
The vast majority - 88% - of beverages sold in Oregon are covered by Oregon’s Bottle Bill. 
Beverages purchased in Oregon in the following sizes and types have a 10-cent refund value
if they are in glass, metal, or plastic bottles or cans:

3 liters or less
• Water 
• Carbonated beverages (ex: mineral/sparkling water, seltzer water, 

soda & soda water, sparkling juice, tonic, etc.) 
• Beer, malt beverages, & hard seltzer 
• Kombucha

4 ounces up to and including 50.7 ounces (1.5 liters)
• Other non-alcoholic beverages (including, but not limited to, tea, coffee, juice,

energy drinks, & sports drinks) 
• Other alcoholic beverages (including, but not limited to, hard cider with an ABV

of 8.5% or less; excludes distilled spirits & wine) 
• Marijuana and hemp beverages

A simple guideline: look for OR 10¢ marking on containers
• Many metal cans have the marking inscribed on the top
• Most glass and plastic bottles have the marking printed on the label
• Do not crush containers or remove labels before returning to BottleDrop

*For reference only. Check with the Oregon Liquor & Cannabis 
Commission for a legal list of redeemable beverages: 

oregon.gov/olcc/docs/bottle_bill/included_beverages.pdf


